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Dear Lauren,
 
The EDO agrees with the legal opinion furnished to the Committee by Mr Bret Walker SC.
 
However, the EDO notes that the written advice sought by the Committee was limited in its
scope. For example, Mr Walker SC was not asked by the Committee to provide written advice as
to whether or not the volumes proposed to be licenced for the purposes of floodplain harvesting
will be consistent:
 

with the objects and water management principles of the Water Management Act 2000
(NSW); and/or
the requirements of the Water Act 2007 (Cth).

 
Kind Regards,
 
 
 

Dr Emma Carmody — Managing Lawyer,
Freshwater
Level 5, 263 Clarence Street, Sydney NSW
2000

I use she/her pronouns.

DONATE – You can support EDO by making a tax-deductible
donation today.

This email and any attachments are confidential. If you are not the intended
recipient you must not disseminate, distribute or copy it. If you have received this
email by mistake please notify us immediately at info@edo.org.au and delete this
email.

EDO recognises the traditional owners and custodians of the land, seas and rivers
of Australia. We pay our respects to Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander elders
past and present, and aspire to learn from traditional knowledge and customs so
that, together, we can protect our environment and cultural heritage through law.
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